GOVERNMENT OF TRIPURA
POLICE HEADQUARTERS, TRIPURA
RESERVE SECTION

NOTIFICATION

In view of the prevailing COVID-19 situation and related restrictions imposed for effective
control of COVID-19 in the State of Tripura, it is hereby notified that the Recruitment Rally for
direct recruitment of Constables (Men & Women) in Tripura Police stands deferred in respect of

all venues in all districts of Tripura.

The revised venues and dates for conducting the Recruitment Rally will be published shortly.
This is in continuation of previous PHQ Tripura Notification No. F.32/PHQ/RSV/2021/139-51
dated 12/01/2022.

Sd/-
Director General of Police, Tripura

No. F.32/PHQIRSV/2021/ 255~ 27, Dated 29" January, 2022

Copy for information and necessary action to:
1)  Shri H.S. Darlong, Commandant, 5" BN TSR, Chairman, Selection Committee for
direct recruitment of 500 vacant posts of Constable (Men & Women) in Tripura Police
2)  The Secretary, Home Department, Government of Tripura
3-4) The Dy. Inspr. General of Police — (Southern Range)/ (Northern Range), Tripura
5-12) The District Superintendents of Police — West/ Sepahijala/ Gomati/ South/ Khowai/
Dhalai/ Unakoti/ North
13)  The I/C e-Governance Cell, PHQ Tripura, for uploading on Tripura Police website
A0
29ftfaon) -
(Sudipta Das, IPS)
Asstt. Inspr. Genl. of Police (Establishment)
For Director General of Police, Tripura
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